
SURGERY CLOSURE DUE TO 

STAFF TRAINING 

WEDNESDAY 
20TH 

NOVEMBER 
2024 

CLOSED 
FROM 1.30 PM 

 
Apologies for any inconvenience 

SURGERY WILL RE-OPEN ON THURSDAY 21ST NOVEMBER 2024 AT 08:00 AM 

SHOULD YOU NEED A DOCTOR OR ADVICE WHEN WE ARE CLOSED, PLEASE 

PHONE 111 (free of charge) 



 


